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18 October 2024 

 
T&G Global announces Board change 

 

The Board of Directors of T&G Global advises that Non-Independent Director Marcus Pöllinger will resign from the 
Board on 31 October 2024. This aligns with his departure from T&G Global’s ultimate parent company, BayWa 
AG. 
 
The Board wishes to thank Marcus for his significant contribution, and wishes him all the very best for the future.  

ENDS 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Adrienne Sharp 
Head of Corporate Affairs 
T&G Global Limited 
+64278015534 
adrienne.sharp@tandg.global 
 

About T&G Global 
 
T&G Global’s story began more than 125 years ago as Turners and Growers, and today the business helps grow 
healthier futures for people around the world. As a part of the BayWa Global Produce family, T&G is located in 13 
countries and its team of 1,600 people both grow and partner with over 700 growers to market, sell and 
distribute nutritious fresh produce to customers and consumers in over 60 countries. It does this guided by 
kaitiakitanga - treating the land, people, produce, resources, and community with the greatest of respect and 
care, as guardians of their future. www.tandg.global  
 

http://www.tandg.global/

